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Caroline Kemp 

Your Comment 
Dear LIPA Board of Trustees, 
With the best interests of Long Islanders in mind, I urge you to move towards public 
power on LI. Public power will save money and allow for a greater focus on renewable 
energy. Please place the power in the hands of Long Islanders, not private corporations. 
Thank you for your consideration and please begin transitioning Long Island to public 
power. 


